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Purpose:
GABC Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

February 26, 2017, 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Andrew Minter-President
	X
	Sandra DiGangi-Membership
	X
	Shannon Davie-Senior Recognition and Scholarship
	X

	Keith Zagursky-Vice President
	X
	Darlene Heinz
Website
	X
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	X

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Brandi Davis-Concessions
	X
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	X

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	
	
	
	Terri Stumpo-Concessions
	

	Laura Parker-GHS Athletic Director
	X
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	X
	Kathy Day-Banquet
	X

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	
	Ryan Ward-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	Scholarship
	


Winter Sports Banquet-(Kathy):

Monday, March 5 Winter Sports banquet.  Need to set up at 5:30 pm.  We will have a quick board meeting after set up.  The dinner starts at 6:30 pm. Kathy will pick up the chicken and have it here on time.  Brandi will get 4 Sam’s mac and cheese.  We will not have rolls.

Membership-Sandra: 
T-shirts have been ordered for the banquet.  

As of now, there are 441 members.  We have more members now then we did at the end of the year last year.
Spring Sports-Coach Parker:
No JV Softball. 
The complete schedule will be available on rSchools later this week. The spring sports wish list will be ready for Monday.

Concessions-Brandi/Terri:
Winter concessions went well.
Will restock Bailey next week.  We will not open for the Gloucester scrimmage on Thursday, March 1, but we will open for the March 8 scrimmage.  There has been a request from parents to have Chik fil A at some of the bigger soccer games (20-25 sandwiches).  We will try it for a game and adjust depending on the result.

Volunteers-Tricia:
Sign up Genius for boy and girls soccer is available.  Need to coordinate with baseball parents to sign up. Need a JV baseball point of contact.  

Scholarships-Shannon: 
Camp scholarship applications are availble.  They are in all the offices as well as all social media, Monday messages, GABC website.  The applications have to be turned in by Friday, March 16 to the student’s coach.  The coach needs to turn them into Coach Parker or Coach Ward by March 22.
SpiritWear-Kristen/Courtney: 
Buy one get one half off the night of the Spring Parent’s meeting.  At the last two banquets, spirit wear will be buy one get one free.
Elisa Arnold would like to join the boosters.  Her son plays soccer. 

Next Meeting: Monday, March 5, 2018 
Grafton Cafeteria after set up for the Winter Banquet.
Prepared by:

Melanie Houle

GABC Secretary 2017-2018
